
 

JOINT PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE TOWN COUNCIL AND THE 

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 

A joint public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council and the Charlotte Court House Planning 

Commission was held on Tuesday, October 12, 2022 at 6:00 pm. The purpose of the public hearing was to 

hear citizen comments on the proposed Conditional Use Permit Application submitted by Sites Unlimited 

to place a telecommunication tower located at 1101 George Washington Hwy. 

 

Council Members Braxton, Haskins, Michaelson, Andrews & Ramsey were present.  

Council Member Arbogast was absent. 

Planning Commission Members A. Carwile, J. Watkins, & D. Michaelson 

Others present: Zoning Administrator Robert Hendrick 

 

Mayor Watkins called the public hearing to order.  

 

Citizen comments were heard in favor of the telecommunication tower. Some concerns about the tower 

were presented to Verizon.  

 

With no further comments or questions, the public hearing was closed. 

 

 

 

 

       ________________________________________ 

                     David C. Watkins, Jr., Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

      Karen K. Price, Clerk of Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


